
Countdown to Evening of Stories  

This ministry needs your support! 

Please go to our website at 

www.genesisinstitute.org/evening-stories to 

REGISTER today 
Her latest book, “In the Middle of 

the Mess” will be available for 

purchase at the event! 

 

It’s hard to believe that we are less than three weeks away from our big event—

Evening of Stories 2017!  We have been working very hard to get the word out to 

everyone so we can fill the ballroom! 

We have over 400 people registered so far and have seats reserved for at least 50 

more from our table hosts.  We still have some room left for you if you haven’t yet 

registered.   

Please go to our website at www.genesisinstitute.org/eos for more information and to 

register for this event.  We will be sending out reminder emails to those registered, so 

if you don’t get an email, please check with us to make sure you are on the list.  We 

don’t want you to miss out! 

  

 


